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Child Welfare Revisions

Approp. Approp. Revenue Revenue

Passage of this legislation will require additional training of approximately 4 hours for 
caseworkers for the Division of Child and Family Services.  The annual cost for training 
of new caseworkers will be approximately $11,100 with $9,400 from General Funds and 
$1,700 from federal funds.

State Impact

FY 2007 FY 2008 FY 2007 FY 2008

$9,400 $0 $0$9,400General Fund

$1,700 $0 $0$1,700Federal Funds

$11,100 $11,100 $0 $0

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

TOTAL

No fiscal impact.

Individual and Business Impact


